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Owner, Elsa O’Brien

Fall is all about 
being cozy. We trade 
the blistering days 
of August for cooler 
autumn moments, 
crisp air, and, of 
course, all things 
pumpkin spice! But 
whether you are 
a business owner 
looking to make sure 
your customers feel 
at ease coming in 
out of the brisk fall 
breeze to your office 
or shop, or a family 
looking to celebrate 
a special occasion 
together, you have one 
thing in common: you 
want a healthy, clean, 
welcoming space.

Your Business’s 
Partner in Health: 
BERMO Commercial 
Cleaning
Allergies. Sniffles. 

Colds. These are all 
things we’re used to 
dealing with as the 
weather starts to 
turn—and they have 
always been a good 
reason to keep your 
business’s offices 
and commercial and 
retail spaces clean. 
Of course, this year 
the lingering effects 
of the pandemic have 
given us even more 
incentive to provide 
a safe and healthy 
environment for our 
customers, employees, 
and colleagues. 

That’s where BERMO 
Commercial Cleaning 
comes in—and they 
come prepared. 
• BERMO Commercial 

Cleaning uses the 
latest technology to 
clean your office or 
commercial space. If 
you’ve never heard 
of an electrostatic 
sprayer, you’re 
not alone. It’s an 
innovative new 
tool for providing 
the ultimate in 
cleaning to large 
areas, thanks to its 
wide range and the 
use of a hospital-
grade disinfectant 
that’s rated with the 
highest classification 
from the CDC. 
BERMO Commercial 
Cleaners were early 

adopters of this new 
technology, and they 
use it now to quickly, 
effectively, and 
completely sanitize 
offices and retail or 
commercial spaces.

• BERMO Commercial 
Cleaning uses only 
environmentally 
friendly, non-toxic 
cleaning supplies 
and equipment 
scientifically 
engineered to be 
tough on dirt and 
germs but gentle 
on you and your 
customers. From 
state-of-the-art 
cleaning cloths to 
industrial-strength 
HEPA vacuums, 
BERMO Commercial 
Cleaning arrives at 
your business with 
everything they 
need to clean and 
disinfect it from 
allergens, germs, 
and bacteria, along 
with dirt, dust, and 
other contaminants. 

• BERMO Commercial 
Cleaning comes 
with a history of 
proven success in 
keeping offices and 
commercial and retail 
spaces clean and 
healthy. Founded 
and operated by 
Quakertown local 
business owner Elsa 

O’Brien, BERMO 
Commercial Cleaning 
leans on a decade 
of experience 
serving businesses 
throughout the 
Quakertown and 
Lehigh Valley 
community and 
combines personal 
attention to detail 
with cutting-edge 
cleaning technology 
to deliver thorough, 
professional cleans 
with unparalleled 
service.

Your Family’s 
Partner in 
Celebration: The 
Gathering Place
Birthdays. Weddings. 
Showers. All the 
things we put off 
getting together to 
celebrate during the 
pandemic and are 
now so happy to be 
sharing again with 
our loved ones. But as 
much as we want to 
enjoy being together, 
we can only really 
relax with confidence 
when we know our 
family and friends are 
in an environment 
that is as safe and 
healthy as it is warm 
and welcoming.

And the Gathering 
Place checks every 
box. Also owned by 
O’Brien, the spacious 

event venue is a bright 
and festive spot for 
celebrations of every 
kind. Motivated by a 
love for seeing people 
enjoy life and each 
other’s company, 
O’Brien offers the 
Gathering Place as an 
extension of home—
with some extra space 
and care to make 
those special events 
stress-free. 

Guests gathering for 
anniversaries, family 
reunions, retirement 
parties, receptions, 
and other milestones 
have an easy 
commute to the heart 
of Quakertown, where 
a graciously appointed 
indoor space, airy 
breezeway, and tons 
of free parking mean 
the only thing they 
have to think about is 
having a good time. 

And if party planning 
isn’t your thing, the 
Gathering Place can 
come to your rescue 
there as well. You can 
be as hands-on or as 
hands-off as you want 
to be, with customized 
services ranging from 
basic party prep to 
soup-to-nuts event 
planning, where all 
of the details are 
expertly handled
for you. 

Whatever your 
occasion and budget, 
the Gathering Place 
is ready to meet your 
needs for a healthy, 
easy, and fun
get-together. 

Work, Shop,
and Celebrate—
Stress-free! 
Whether we’re 
working in an
office, working
out in a gym, 
working on pulling 
off the perfect baby 
shower, or working 
on that last bite of 
dessert, we all want 
the same thing—a 
place where we feel 
comfortable, safe, 
and confident that 
our health and well-
being are priorities. 
And that starts 
with a clean and 
welcoming space.

BERMO Commercial 
Cleaning is here to 
handle all of your 
commercial cleaning 
needs; give us a
call today at
215-529-7837. 
And when it’s time 
to clock out and 
celebrate, look no 
further than the 
Gathering Place. 
We’re looking 
forward to hearing 
from you at
215-534-1363!

Enjoying a Happy, Healthy Fall Season
Welcome family, friends, and customers with confidence into sparkling clean offices and event spaces!

351 West Broad Street Quakertown, Pennsylvania 18951

215.534.1363
www.gatheringplaceevent.com
Email info@gatheringplaceevent.com


